
The Victorian Government is reviewing the Aboriginal Lands  
Act 1970. The review is being carried out by independent reviewers,  

who will make recommendations to government. 

The Victorian Government hopes that the outcomes of this review 
will help the Trust’s governance, Aboriginal self-determination, and 

improve economic development for the Trust communities.

What we want you to tell us

You can have your say by:

Who can have a say?
All Trust residents and 
shareholders are invited  
to have a say in the review.

Visiting a 
community  

drop-in lunch.

Going online to  
https://engage.vic.gov.

au/ala-review-1970  
and filling out  

the survey.

Calling the 
Reviewers, Jason  
on (02) 9231 4544,  

or Tim on  
(03) 9225 8444.

Calling Aboriginal 
Victoria on  

03 9651 2913 to 
arrange a one-on-
one conversation 
wherever you like.

We want to know what 
is most important to you 
about living at the Trust.
 

We want to know what 
is important to you as  
a Trust shareholder  
and/or resident. 

We want to know what 
ideas you have for the 
future of the Trust.

What is the review of the 

Aboriginal Lands Act 1970?


